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Visiting Speakers 
 

Prof. Zlatko Bacic, Department of chemistry, New 
York University, will speak on “Clusters of hydrogen 
molecules inside nanocages of clathrate hydrate:  
Quantum dynamics of coupled translational and 
rotational motions in confined geometries” on 
Monday, July 14, 2008 at 11:00 a.m. in E3-25.  
 

 

Ph.D. Seminar 
 

Javier Cuervo will speak on “Ground state properties 
of pure and doped quantum clusters” on Monday, July 
14, 2008 in E3-25 @ 2:00 p.m. 

 
Chemistry Golf Tournament Thursday, Aug. 14/08 
First tee off time – 11:30 a.m. @ Riverside Golf Club 
  Chemistry students:   $50.00 
  Chemistry Faculty and staff  $65.00 
  Non chemistry   $75.00 
See Ryan Lewis (492-8117) or Marcel Munroe (492-4781)  
 
Thanks to everyone who joined us for lunch on 
Wednesday.  You all made the hot dog/ chili lunch a 
huge success.  Sorry to everyone who didn’t get any 
food due to us selling out, but keep your eyes peeled 
for the next great lunch bonanza.   
 

Cheers, 
 

Marcel, Ryan, Andrew, Laura and Bonnie 
 

 

 
 
 

**********  
are posted on the bulletin board across from the elevators on the third floor.  

 Please do not remove the employment notices from the bulletin board. 
 

 

Employment opportunities are posted on a new internet site:  http://www.careerowl.ca. 
 

 
 
University of Massachusetts, Amherst, has an opening for a postdoctoral position in the Physics department who has 
interests in single molecule biophysics. 
 
University of Alberta The Department of Chemistry, University of Alberta, is seeking a Sessional Instructor to teach 
Introductory University Chemistry (Chem 10X) in the fall term of 2008. Interested candidates, for example postdocs in 
our department, should contact Dr. Wolfgang Jaeger, General Chemistry Coordinator, Chemistry West, W5-63, e-mail: 
wolfgang.jaeger@ualberta.ca 
 
Western Washington University invites applications for a Research Analyst in Advanced Materials Science and 
engineering Center (AMSEC) 
 
Augustana University invites applications for a part time sessional teaching position in Chemistry for the term 2008 
September 1 – December 31, 2008. 
 
Amgen (Chemistry research and discovery)  is seeking a senior associate with an emphasis on organic chemistry 
 
Sir Wilfred Grenfell College invites applications for an 8.5 month teaching term appointment beginning August 18, 
2008 and ending April 30, 2009.  Please see employment board for more information. 
 
Portage College is looking for an instructor to teach the equivalent of Chemistry 101 (Introductory University 
Chemistry) in September.  Please see employment board for more information. 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 

The BBQ's will be up and 
running for you from 11 
am until 1 pm  (at 
least..!) this coming 
Friday, so come and 
check it out and have 
some fun in the sun! 
Frisbees and balls of all 
kind are more than 
welcome, and if you are 
going to be part of a 
team in the Erlenmeyer 
Soccer Tournament , 
we'd like to ask you to 
come and sign your 
waivers  at this occasion! 
Should it rain , food will 

be served in the 4th floor lounge! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The CGSS is proud to present the 4th annual football tournament 
“Claim the Erlenmeyer, prove your alchemy worth” 

 
We would further like to invite all students, faculty and staff to join or put together a team and 
join in the fun on Saturday, July 26, 10am – 2pm  at Lister Field , followed by an after-party  at 
Avenue Pizza ! 
Please register your team by Monday, July 14 : 8 players  (including keeper) per team, as many 
subs as you can rally, and a minimum of 3 players from each gender  at all times are required. 
"Outsiders" are very welcome to substitute if there are problems meeting any of the above 
requirements, but the majority of your team should be in Chemistry. 
The waivers for the tournament need to be signed at the Fun in the Sun BBQ, Friday, July 18. 
Please come out, as this is a requirement for your participation (and you don't want to miss 
some fun in the sun, do you?!). 
Email  your team roster and any questions to your social conveners Melanie 
[melanie4@ualberta.ca ] or Mike [mdang@ualberta.ca ].  
Also, if you're interested in giving us a hand and refereeing a game or two, send an email to the 
above! 


